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Subject 
(Date of meeting) Follow-up action required 

Response from relevant 
parties 

 
1.  Proposed retention of one 

supernumerary post of 
Administrative Officer Staff 
Grade B in the Civil 
Aviation Department 
(26 November 2018) 
 

The Administration was requested to provide a comparison 
between the turnover rate of air traffic control officers in the 
Civil Aviation Department and that of other civil aviation 
authorities. 
 

The English and Chinese 
versions of the 
Administration's response 
were issued to members vide 
LC Paper No. 
CB(4)368/18-19(01) on 
24  and 28 December 2018 
respectively. 
 

2.  Proposed establishment 
changes upon the 
disbandment of the Task 
Force on Reform in the 
Marine Department 
(19 December 2018) 
 

The Administration was requested to provide the reasons 
(including the relevant legal advice) for not disclosing the 
"Report of the Transport and Housing Bureau's Investigation into 
Staff Conduct in the Marine Department in relation to the Vessel 
Collision Incident near Lamma Island on 1 October 2012" to the 
public, given that certain personal/confidential information 
contained in the Report could be redacted in the disclosure to 
protect the privacy of the persons involved. 
 

The Administration's response 
was issued to members vide 
LC Paper No. 
CB(4)422/18-19(01) on 
15 January 2019. 
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